
President’s Message 

Welcome to the Clear Lake Area Ski Club (CLASC) website.  CLASC is 
not only a snow skiing club; we also have exciting excursions and social 
activities for all.  This past May we had an exciting sailing trip on private 
58 ft. catamarans in the British Virgin Islands.  Later this year an 
excursion to Patagonia in the Chile and Argentina area is planned.  During 
April of 2018, all of the members of the Texas Ski Council will meet in 
San Antonio for our annual Bid fest.  We will decide on our 2018 – 19 ski 
trips and excursions.  As a member for more than 25 years, I’ve had the 
privilege to ski at more than 20 resorts and participate in excursions to 
the Middle East, the Galapagos’ Islands, and South Africa.  For those 
ending their work careers, CLASC is the perfect opportunity to socialize 
with other’s who dive, cycle, and golf and of course, ski.  Please visit us 
at one of our monthly meetings held at South Shore Harbour Country 
Club or send us an email at clascskiers@gmail.com.  See our calendar for 
meeting details.  

Sincerely, 
Ken Stuchly  


